Hello Year 1,

It feels like a very long time since I have seen all your smiling faces and T am
missing you lots!l Hopefully you are enjoying ‘Home School’ and are learning lots at home with
your parents. They know fons of things so make sure you listen to them!!

We have had some exciting news in our house as I am going to have a baby. He is due on 23 of
August (In the Summer Holidays) and below is the ultra sound picture of him in my fummy.

Sophia and T have been busy at home, making the most of this lovely weather. We have planted
some vegetables, pressed some flowers and have invented lots of games. Sophia loves making
new things out of old things from the recycling bin so my kitchen is now full of Easter baskets,
princess castles, telescopes, robot coats... all made from things I had thrown away!

At the moment I am trying to put together a new list of activities you can do at home with your
parents. I will try to make them fun! They should hopefully be ready sometime next week.

I hope you have a special time this Easter as a family. I will be praying
that you all stay healthy and happy and I know that God is with each
and every one of you wherever you arel!

See you soon,
With love from Mrs Lucarelli
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